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Comments from people that received Reiki: 
"I remember from last year how good I felt.  That's why I came back this year."

"Oh man, my knee feels better!!"

Comments from practitioners:  
"I always feel pleased to have offered Reiki to others."  
"We leave with our hearts full after enriching another's life."
"Reiki itself, is the reward!!"

San Diego Reiki Corps honors and thanks those 

who took time from their lives to give Reiki.

Marreena Appleton
Dara Jewett 

Cindy Ditullio
Shirley Weaver
Mary Holladay

Joan Boccio



San Diego Project Homeless Connect was such a wonderful event!!
We are indeed blessed to have participated.

A special THANKS to Joan Boccio for organizing and staffing the time allotted to 
San Diego Reiki Corps for this event!!  Hope to see you there next year!!

Remember to look in January 2018 for a similar flyer!!


